
May 7, 2021

Dear President Papazian,

We want to thank you for your continued vigilance and transparency regarding ongoing hate
crimes against ethnic, cultural, religious, and gender identities in our country, as well as your
commitment to fostering a culture of inclusiveness and diversity at San José State University.
Your leadership is necessary and inspiring during this time of uncertainty and trepidation.

We are especially appreciative of your email to the campus community (dated April 5th, 2021),
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